
2025 ANNUAL FUND DRIVE 
 

 

Dear Resident, 

Wishing you a Happy New Year from the Rennerdale Volunteer Fire Department! 
Since 1944, we’ve been dedicated to protecting our community. We hope you’ve 
had a chance to visit our station, but if not, we hope you can stop by soon. This 
past year, we responded to over 400 calls, a 15% increase, averaging more than 
one call a day. Our small team of less than 20 dedicated firefighters and 30 social 
volunteers ensures that every call is answered, 24/7/365. 

To continue providing top-notch service, we rely on your support. Inflation has 
significantly increased the costs of equipment, training, and facility maintenance. 
Over 50% of our budget comes from fundraising, while less than 50% is covered by 
township support. Additionally, our station requires urgent 
renovations, diverting funds from critical firefighting needs. 
We’re asking for your help to ensure we can keep our 
community and firefighters safe. 

Despite years of advocating for increased funding with our township commissioners, we've 
faced challenges. Our emergency services fee continues to stay reduced and reallocated to 
the general fund and police department. Unfortunately, the township plans to further 
reduce our funding in 2025 for the second year running. 

To maintain our commitment to providing 24/7 emergency services, we must heavily rely on 
community support. Your generous donation will directly impact our ability to 
purchase essential equipment, train our volunteers, and keep our vehicles 
operational. We hope you'll join us in ensuring the safety of our community. 

Sincerely,  

The Officers & Members of the Rennerdale Volunteer Fire Department 

Scan one of our QR codes below or mail in a check! 

Tear oƯ and return if sending check 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 
Rennerdale VFD is a volunteer fire organization. Donations are deductible to the extent of federal law.    

50.00 75.00 100.00 


